
Dorothy Menasco 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Good morning, Shelby, 

Dorothy Menasco 
Tuesday, January 17, 2023 9:42 AM 
Shelby Nave 
Jeff Bates 
RE: Request for docket title change. 

FILED 1/17/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 00254-2023 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

Per your request below, the docket title has been updated to remove the comma in Frontier Florida's 
name, so that it matches the name shown in MCD. 

Dorothy 

From: Shelby Nave <SNave@psc.state.fl.us> 
Sent: Tuesday, January 17, 2023 9:32 AM 
To: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Cc: Jeff Bates <JBates@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Request for docket title change. 

Good morning Dorothy, I have a request for you regarding a docket title change for docket 20220183. I need the comma 
removed from the ILEC's name ( Frontier Florida, LLC) so that it reads " Frontier Florida LLC". 

Current Title: Request for approval of interconnection, unbundling, resale, and collocation agreement between Frontier 
Florida, LLC and Knology of Florida, LLC d/b/a WOW! Internet, Cable and Phone. 

Requested Title: Request for approval of interconnection, unbundling, resale, and collocation a reement betwee 
rontier Florida LLC and Knolo of Florida LLC d/bL a WOW! Internet Cable and Phone 

Shelby Nave I Public Utility Analyst 

Florida Public Service Commission 
Office of Industry Development & Market Analysis 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
E-mail: SNave@psc.state.fl.us 

Tel : (850) 413-68 16 
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